
         
        

        
            

         
                

           
          
           

  

Kurt Wallace, of Corona, has been appointed to the 
State 9-1-1 Advisory Board. Wallace has been Police 
Communications Manager for the City of Anaheim since 

2009, where he held several roles between 1997 and 2009, including Police 
Communications Supervisor, Senior Police Dispatcher and Police Dispatcher. He 
served as a Sergeant in the U.S Marine Corps from 1990 to 1996. Wallace is a 
member of the National Emergency Number Association and the Association of 
Public Safety Communications Officials – International. This position does not 
require Senate confirmation and there is no compensation. Wallace is a 
Republican. 


